
From: Richard Marton  

Sent: 18 April 2025 16:40 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning application 2025/0484/P 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I live at 21 Lymington Road, NW6 1HZ and I am writing in relation to planning 

application 2025/0484/P, that is to say development of the O2 Centre. 

 

As it seems the consultation window is open, I would like to register my 

vehement opposition to the development plan as it exists, including the recent 

revision. 

 

I would like to see the O2 Centre be maintained as it is, with the car park in its 

present form. It is a vital local resource and should remain, especially given it is 

not at all old. 

 

That said, I would support low-rise housing on the former Homebase site. 

 

I do hope you will take my views into account during the consultation process. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Richard. 

 


